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Comments I am making an objection to this application on the following grounds:- 
 
1. This ancient woodland site is a most unsuitable location for a commercial development of this 
nature. It would be unsightly and would spoil the landscape. 
2. This is a peaceful woodland setting. The noise and light pollution would be totally out of character 
and this development would have a detrimental environmental impact on the wildlife and trees which 
occupy this area. 
3. The loss of public parking at the lay-by and the spoiling of the landscape  would result in a loss of 
amenity for walkers. 
4. I am very concerned about the increase in HGV traffic that would result. As a resident of Bucks 
Green I am already concerned about the lorries which do not keep to the 30mph speed limit on the 
A281 and which cause shaking of our houses. The increased traffic volume would exacerbate this 
issue and the small roads between the proposed site and the A281 are totally unsuited to this type of 
traffic. 
5. The acute angle between the Loxwood Road and the A281 already makes this an awkward junction 
for traffic joining the A281. There is limited visibility in either direction and slow-moving lorries 
emerging from the Loxwood Road could be very dangerous. 
6. I would also be concerned for pedestrian safety - especially for young children who have to walk 
along the Loxwood Road and A281 to their school in Rudgwick. 
7. I understand that this development is not even needed as we already have sufficient reserves of 
brick-making clay.
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